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May 30,200O

SANTA CRUZ COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz,  California 95060

SUBJECT: DEFERRAL OF BID AWARD - 3OTH, 32ND, AND 33RD AVENUE STORM
DRAIN, SANITARY SEWER AND SIDEWALK IMPROVEMENTS

Members of the Board:

The Board of Supervisors received four bids for the subject project on May 23, 2000,
which have been checked by the Department of Public Works and found to be in order. The low
bid was submitted by Reber Construction Co., Inc. in the amount of $1,472,506.42. The engineer’s
estimate was $1,405,279.

Subsequent to the opening of the bids, staff was notified by the Coastal Commission
that two appeals of the project’s permit had been received. Apparently the Coastal Commission did
not receive notification of the County’s permit issuance in a timely manner; and while staff believed
that the appeal period had ended before the project went out to bid, that was not the case.

In order to allow adequate time to investigate the possible options available to the
County, staff is requesting that the consideration of the award of the contract be delayed by two
weeks.
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It is therefore recommended that the Board of Supervisors direct Public Works to
return on or before June 20, 2000, with a recommendation on the award of contract for this project.

CDR: bbs

JOHN A. FANTHAM
Director of Public Works

RECOMMENDED FOR APPROVAL,:

County A&‘nistrative Officer

copy to: City of Santa Cruz Water Department
Reber Construction Co., Inc.
Redevelopment Agency
Public Works Department
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